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The political action committee recently supported several events and actions, including the Hamilton Water Walk, Keeping Six, HWDSB Kids Need Help, and Landback Lane. We will be having our next meeting on November 19th at 12pm ET. We will be discussing donations and ongoing support for Landback Lane and other actions. All are welcome to attend. Contact politicalaction@cupe3906.org for the meeting link and/or to get on our mailing list. 
